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Puget Sound Energy, Inc.
PO. Box 90868
Believue, WA 98009-0868

March 29, 2007

Carole J. Washburn, Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Attn: Alan Rathbun, Pipeline Safety Director

RE: 2005 Standard Inspection of Gig Harbor LNG Satellite Plant - Docket PG-050517
Dear Mr. Rathbun,

This letter is to follow-up on requests made in a letter dated March 14, 2006. In this letter Staff
provided the results of the 2005 inspection of the Gig Harbor LNG Satellite Plant indicating
there were no violations found during this inspection. In this letter, Staff also requested copies of
the plant manuals to be provided when they were updated as well as an opportunity to participate
in a training exercise.

Enclosed with this letter is a copy of the Operating and Maintenance Procedures: 2006-2007 for
the Gig Harbor LNG Satellite Plant. Prior to this official submittal, a copy of this manual was
provided to Staff electronically before the audit and a hard copy was provided during the audit.
Updates to this manual are currently being made and will be provided to Staff upon completion.

During the 2006 audit, PSE discussed with Staff the option of attending an LNG training
exercise hosted by NW Natural at the Tualatin Valley Fire and Rescue Training Center. PSE has
discussed Staff’s interest in having someone attend this training and NW Natural has agreed to
accommodate this request. This is a free, one day course that is usually scheduled in the early
part of fall. If Staff is still interested in attending this training, please contact Chuck Dougherty
at 253-476-6202 to coordinate the registration and schedule.

Please feel free to contact me at 425-462-3957 if you have any further questions or comments.
Sincerely,

iy

Manager, Standards & Compliance

Attachments

cc: Sue McLain
Duane Henderson
Kimberly Harris

Karl Karzmar



